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MAR. 18: SPRING BREAK BEGINS 
 

MAR. 18: 2013 SUMMER SCHEDULE POSTED 
 

MAR. 25: CLASSES RESUME 
 

MAR. 25: 2012 FALL SCHEDULE POSTED 
 

APR 1: SUMMER REGISTRATION BEGINS 
 

APR 5:  LAST DAY TO WITHDRAW  
 

APR. 8: FALL REGISTRATION BEGINS 
 

APR. 29: LAST DAY OF CLASSES 
 

APR. 30-MAY 1: READING DAYS 
 

MAY 2 - MAY 9: FINALS 
 

MAY 11: COMMENCEMENT 

In the fall of 2012, the Graduate School introduced a video competition for graduate studentï generated video content 

based on their current academic research.  The competition was an opportunity for students to develop methods for clearly 

explaining their work in a particular area of research or scholarly activity.  
 

Five video submissions were received by the Graduate School, each describing a particular area of research or scholarly 

activity involving our current TU graduate students.  Since the videos could be no more than 2 ï3 minutes long, these vid-

eos were not meant to be comprehensive documentaries of student research.  Each entry was evaluated on how well it cap-

tured the main emphasis of a specific research topic at TU and how understandable it was to the general public. 
 

The winning video was submitted by Natalie Slater, an MFA student in printmaking and photography at TU.   The video 

documented Natalieôs ambitious photography project entitled The Mother Road Revisited: Then and Now.  Using 100 pho-

tographs taken in the 1950ôs, Natalie has set about traveling to each location in the present day to take new photographs 

from the same vantage point. She then studied the differences between the old photographs and her version before combin-

ing the two into a single image.  The resulting collage dramatizes the transformations that have shaped Route 66 over the 

years.  Her video submission documents this journey, both physically and artistically. 
 

The Graduate School thanks all of the graduate students who submitted videos to our inaugural video competition. We 

greatly appreciate their time and energy spent in creating their videos.   

 

For more information about future video competitions, contact John Bury in the Graduate School at john-bury@utulsa.edu. 
 

To see the winning entry, visit http://vimeo.com/55546533 . 
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At the beginning of the spring semester, the campus was notified of a new print quota policy to help support the univer-

sityôs ongoing efforts to improve environmental and resource sustainability.   

Under the new policy, students may print 1,000 black and white pages or page-sides per semester at no charge.  This 

limit applies to all campus computer labs and the quota is tracked whenever a student logs on to a campus computer 

with their login information.  Students can increase their total page count by funding an additional allocation in incre-

ments of 100 pages at a cost of 10 cents per page.  Paying for additional pages can be managed electronically once the 

Information Services department launches the convenient on-line form .  Information about this on-line payment option 

will be released later in the semester. 

Naturally this has been of great concern to the graduate student body considering the number of articles and papers each 

student is asked to produce and/or read for class.  Some ways to help limit printing is to use online viewing whenever 

possible, takes notes on the materials that would normally be printed off for reference purposes, and to make sure that a 

student is not being asked to use their own printing quota to generate things required for their assistantship or work re-

sponsibilities on campus.  Reserve your printing quota for absolutely necessary materials or assignments for your per-

sonal coursework requirements. 

As the campus adjusts to the new printing limit, here is some information about why the university chose to institute the 

new printing quota. During the fall 2012 semester, nearly 1 million pages were printed in TUôs McFarlin Library com-

puter labs.  Another 600,000 each were printed in labs within each of the Collins College of Business and the College of 

Engineering & Natural Sciences.  It is estimated that 8,000 kilograms of carbon dioxide were released as a result of the 

printing during the fall 2012 semester. 

TU is always searching for ways to cut waste and lessen our carbon footprint. This decision is just the latest in a long 

line of measures the university has implemented to reduce the campus impact on our environment.  TU strives to ensure 

every student has the means to succeed, and is asking for student assistance in this conservation effort. 

Almost 80% of our graduate student body lives in off-campus housing, classi-

fying them as commuter students rather than residents.  While many have ac-

cess to space in their home departments, not everyone has a reliable place to 

store materials between classes or a place to relax and study on campus.  

Thanks to the efforts of the TU Commuter Club, there is now a space on cam-

pus dedicated specifically to the needs of our commuter population. 

 

The Atrium on the second floor of the Allen Chapman Activity Center has 

been converted into the new Student Commuter Lounge. There are areas for 

relaxation and study, in addition to lockers for temporary storage.  If you 

would like to take advantage of the new lockers, you can use them on a daily 

basis only. They are not permanently assigned to anyone.  Bring a lock and 

make sure the locker is empty by the time ACAC closes for the day (Hours are 

posted).   
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MASTER STUDENT AWARDS 
 

Abatan, Olawasegun.  "GPR Imaging of Meandering Channel-Fill in the Ferron Sandstone (Upper Cretaceous), Emery 

County, Utah" AAPG-SEG Student Expo (September 2012). 

Alderink, Shanna. "Show Me the Way:  Video Modeling and AAC." Annual American Speech & Hearing Association 

Convention: Evidence of Excellence (November 2012). 

Ball, Aaron.  "Matematica Code for Equal-Area Balancing of Structural Cross-sections" AAPG-SEG Student Expo 

(September 2012). 

Gargili, Damla.  "Cretaceous Comanche Shelf Sequence Stratigraphy, Middle-Upper Albian Fredericksburg Group, 

Texas" AAPG-SEG Student Expo (September 2012). 

Hack, Kelsey.  "Development of a Paleoclimatic Model Through GIS Applications Based on Mesowear Analysis of 

Gazella gazella" Archaeological Sciences of the Americas Symposium (October 2012). 

Nivethan, Jeyasingam.  "Estimating Link Availability and Timing Delays in Ethernet-based Networks" 8th Cyber Se-

curity and Information Intelligence Research Workshop (January 2013). 

OôBrien, Pamela.  "Library Influence on Children's Nonfiction Literary Consumption."  Annual American Speech & 

Hearing Association Convention: Evidence of Excellence (November 2012). 

Ozsoy, Can.  "Application of Second-Order Anisotropic Equations with NPML to Pre-Stack Reverse Time Migration 

Including Surface Topography" AAPG-SEG Student Expo (September 2012). 

Tinnin, Jonathan.  ñA Network of Psychic Control in The Beetle." 2012 North American Victorian Studies Associa-

tion Conference (September 2012). 

Vaccari, Angela.  "Policies and Practices for Managing Sports-Related Mild TBI." Annual American Speech & Hear-

ing Association Convention: Evidence of Excellence (November 2012). 

Williams, Tiffany.  "The Researcher's Life:  Perspectives and Advice on Thriving in the World of Research" American 

Educational Studies Association (October 2012). 

Xie, Rui.  "An Architecture for Cross-Cloud Auditing" 8th Annual Cyber Security and Information Intelligence Re-

search Workshop (January 2013). 

Zhao, Tao.  "Evaluation of Radial Basis Function Neural Networks in Subsurface" 2012 AGU Fall Meeting (December 

2012). 

 

DOCTORAL STUDENT AWARDS  
 

Athauda, Thushara.  ñPolyamide Fibers as Primary Platform to Grow Secondary ZnO Nanorodsò 2012 Materials Re-

search Society Fall Meeting (November 2012). 

Butler, Matthew .  "Implementing Graceful RFID Privilege Reduction." 8th Annual Cyber Security and Information 

Intelligence Research Workshop (January 2013). 
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Drevo, Susan. "Understanding Harassment Across the Globe." International Society for Traumatic Stress Studies 

(November 2012). 

Emerson, Kent .  ñSpectacle, Control, Beckett, and Bioshock.ò Modernist Studies Association (October 2012). 

Gravitte, Kristen . "To Take Hold of the Whales Bodily':  Leviathan, Knowledge, and Ethics in Moby-Dick." Society 

for Literature, Science, and the Arts Annual Conference (September 2012). 

Hale, Matthew .  ñRisk Propagation of Security SLAs in the Cloud.ò IEEE Global Communications Conference 

(December 2012). 

Kazmi, Omer .  ñModernism as Addiction:  The Sound and The Fury as an Addictive Text.ò Modernist Studies Associa-

tion (October 2012). 

Kerr, Kara . "Trait Impulsivity is Associated with Activity in the Mesolimbic Dopamine Circuit." Society for Neurosci-

ence (October 2012). 

Kuhn, Bethany. "Pain Catastrophizing and Experimental Pain in Native Americans." Society for Neuroscience (October 

2012). 

Marangoni, Kristen . "The Labour of Composition':  A Visual Genesis of Beckett's Watt" Modern Language Associa-

tion Annual Meeting (January 2013). 

Miller, Ashley . "Innovations in Trauma-Focused Prison Diversion Programò International Society for Traumatic Stress 

Studies (November 2012). 

Miller, Katherine. ñ"Beyond Gender:  What Else Contributes to the Believability of Child Sexual Abuse Disclosures?ò 

International Society for Traumatic Stress Studies (November 2012). 

Nguyen, Hung.  ñExperimental Investigation of Droplet Deposition and Coalescence in Curved Pipes.ò ASME 2012 In-

ternational Mechanical Engineering Congress & Exposition (November 2012). 

Schoppe, Ashley.  "His real crime seems rather to have been that of bigamy':  Robert Fielding, the Duchess of Cleve-

land, and Evolving Attitudes Toward Bigamy." East Central/American Society for Eighteenth-Century Studies Annual 

Meeting  (November 2012). 

 

FEB 21            McFarlin Libraryôs Survival Guide  

   5:30 pm to 7:00 pm - McFarlin Library  

   Technology Lab 

 

MAR 12             Cross-Disciplinary Presentation Skills 

   3:00 pm to 5:00 pm - ACAC, Great Hall B 
 

For additional information on these workshops, 

http://www.utulsa.edu/academics/colleges/Graduate-School/Current-

Student-Information/Life -Skills-Workshop.aspx  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS  

Mar 4-9: 

http://www.celebrityattractions.com
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Interested in joining GSA? 

 

Weôre looking for new executive 

board members for next year. 

 

GSA Officer Elections will be 

held in April 2013.   

 

If you are interested in running, 

please contact Hope Geiger at 

hope-geiger@utulsa.edu. 

 

Available positions will include: 

President 

Vice-President 

Treasurer 

Secretary 

Event Coordinator  

In the fall of 2009, the Graduate Student Association was granted management of 75 

percent of the graduate student activity fees, leaving the remaining funds with Stu-

dent Association for general campus-wide programming.   Over the last four years, 

GSA has managed these funds by increasing graduate student event programming 

and conference travel grant opportunities.  But some of our graduate organizations  

would like to expand their event programming to include a more campus-wide audi-

ence, which can be difficult with the budget constraints currently in place. 

 

After a two-year petition process with SA, there are now new guidelines in place for 

graduate organizations to access additional funds for campus-wide events from the 

general university activity fee coffers.   For those events that are designated as cam-

pus-wide, GSA must take a funding request to SA for the portion of the undergradu-

ate students that may attend or have attended that event.  For each undergraduate 

student that attends, the graduate organization can request $7 per student for food 

and a percentage of the other supporting costs.  This will be a great help to organiza-

tions interested in campus-wide programming, particularly our graduate cultural or-

ganizations like the Persian Student Association and the Indian Student Association. 

 

As campus-wide events are organized, they will be announced over the weekly Grad

-Events Email Summary.  Please watch for updates and support our graduate organi-

zations as they expand their reach to the campus as a whole. 

 

To learn more about GSA and possible funding opportunities,  

watch for emails over the listserv or email them at grad-sa@utulsa.edu.  

March 5 

Collegiate Luncheon @ 

Chapman Hall 

11:30 a.m.  

 

March 9 

Spring Family Picnic 

ñUò in front of McFarlin 

 11:00 am - 2:00 pm 

 

April 1 -6 

16th Annual Student 

Research Colloquium 

ACAC 

 

April 12 -13 

GSA Service Days @ 

Tulsa Garden Center 

 

April 18  

Collegiate Luncheon @ 

Keplinger Hall 

11:30 a.m.  

 

May 1 

Spring Banquet 

Tulsa Garden Center 

6:00 pm - 7:30 pm 


